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June 29, 1998 

TO : DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING 

FROM : DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (OTTINOT), & 
RE : DOCKET NO. 980671-TL - REQUEST FOR REVIEW OF PROPOSED 

NUMBERING PLAN RELIEF FOR THE 407 AREA CODE. 

Attached is a Letter of Corresuondence, to be filed in the 
above referenced docket. (Number of pages - 1) 
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STATE OF FLORIDA 

Commissioners: 
JULIA L. JOHNSON, CHAIRMAN 
J. TERRY DEASGN 
SUSAN F. CLARK DIRECTOR 
JOE GARCIA (850)413-6199 
E. LEON JACOBS, JR. 

DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES 
NOREEN S. DAVIS 

June 29,1998 

Mr. Mike Iacona 
Fire Chief 
Fire Rescue Division 
6590 Amory Court 
Winter Park, FL 32792-7497 

Re: Proposed Plan for 407 Area Code -- Docket No. 980671-TL 

Dear Mr. Mike Iacona: 

Thank you for your June 8,1998, letter to Chairman Julia Johnson regarding the proposed 
overlay plan for the 407 area code. 

As you may be aware, the Florida Public Service Commission has scheduled several public 
hearings for customers regarding the overlay plan for the 407 area code. Specifically, There will 
be public hearings on August 6,1998, and August 7,1998, in Brevard County and Orange County 
respectively. The following are the locations and times of the public hearings: 

Brevard County Governmental Center 
Building C, Commission Room 
2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way 
Melboume, Florida 32940 
6:OO p.m. 1O:OO a.m. 

Please attend the hearing in your area to share your views and opinions about the proposed 
plan for the 407 area code. We will place your letter as a comment letter in the docket file for this 
case. The Commission appreciates the fact that you have taken the time to inform us of your views 
on the pending 407 case. 

Orlando City Hall 
City Council Chambers 
400 S. Orange Avenue 
Orlando, Florida 32801 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD * TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 
An Aflirmativr Actian/Equd Opportunity Employer 

PSC Website: mnv2.seri.nctlpr Iatrmrt E-mail: CordsC@pSC.StatC.fl.U6 



Mr. Mike Iacona 
Page 2 
June 29. 1998 

If you have any additional questions, please feel fiee to call the undersigned at (850) 413- 
6230. Thank you again for your interest in this matter. 

,’ ~ a n s  Ottinot 
Staff Counsel 

H O / m  
cc: Chairman Julia L. Johnson 


